

## **Marysville Early Learning Center**

May Newsletter, 2022



#### **Multicultural Drive Thru:**

On May 20th the ELC hosted our annual Multicultural Drive-Thru. Many families attended the event. We want to thank our performers; traditional Aztec dancers, The Herencias Mexicanas dancers and Tulalip Native American singers and drummers. Families dressed up representing their cultures from Ethiopia, Yeman, Pakistan, Honduras and many other cultures were

represented from around the world. We are proud of our families and grateful that we have an opportunity to share in one-another's cultures.

#### **Early Childhood Expo:**

We are so excited to invite you and your family to attend our first ever Early Childhood Expo on Saturday, June 4th from 11:00 AM- 1:00 PM. This is a free community event at Liberty Elementary, hosted by the Early Learning Center. Join us for live children's music, storytelling, activities and fun while exploring resources and opportunities for young children in our community.

Please take advantage of this opportunity to celebrate the closing of our school year with our staff and other students and families from the ELC. We encourage you to invite friends and family to attend as well. This is a community event, everyone is welcome! Please note—this event is replacing our traditional End of Year Celebration that we host at the ELC. We will not be hosting a school—wide End of Year event at the ELC this year, but teachers will be planning individual classroom celebrations.

#### **ELC Upcoming Events:**

June 4th - Early Childhood Expo, 11:00-1:00 (Liberty Elementary)

June 9th - Last Day of ½ Day Preschool Programs

June 21st – Last Day of in-person Full Day Preschool at the MPHS Campus

#### <u>Kindergarten Registration:</u>

This is a reminder that if your child will be 5 years old by August 31st, 2022, you can now register them for kindergarten. To register, please contact your child's neighborhood school. For more information, including how to find your neighborhood school, please visit our "Kindergarten Transition" page on our website: <a href="https://bit.ly/3rtw8zL">https://bit.ly/3rtw8zL</a>



# **Marysville Early Learning Center**

May Newsletter, 2022

### Staying Connected to the ELC:



**MSD Connections:** We would like to call your attention to the Marysville School District website where COVID-19 health and safety protocols, information for students and families as well as updates are posted. <a href="https://www.msd25.org/page/covid-19-health-and-safety">https://www.msd25.org/page/covid-19-health-and-safety</a>

- Follow us on Facebook: <u>@MSDEarlyLearningCenter</u>
- Visit our website: <a href="http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/early-learning-center">http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/early-learning-center</a>
- Download the Marysville School District App on your smartphone (select notifications from the Early Learning Center).

As always, your partnership, input and feedback are greatly appreciated and always welcome. Please feel free to reach out and contact us if you have any questions that may arise. Thank you for entrusting us with your child/children's early learning educational experience.